Report of the Curriculum and Articulation Committee

GBC Faculty Senate on April 21, 2017
The Curriculum and Articulation Committee had an email meeting March 9, 2017.
Informational item:

· Beginning 2018-19 catalog, the AAS Nursing degree will not accept MATH 120 as meeting the degree math requirement. Rather, students will be required to take MATH 126 or STAT 152.
